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15th July 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support this year and we would like to inform 
you of some of our staffing changes for the next academic year. 
 
Over the last two days of transition all of your children will have met their new class teacher and had some time 
getting to know them whilst familiarising themselves with new rules and routines.  
 
We would like to say a huge Beeston Primary welcome to Mr Slater (4HS), Mrs Jaques (2MJ), Miss Whitehead 
(3RW), Miss Dervisevic (FSSD) and Mrs Callaghan (6LC). They are all valuable additions to our school and we are 
sure you will join us in wishing them well on their new Beeston Primary journey. Miss Tingay will be teaching 3HC 
until Miss Clark returns off maternity leave in December.  
 
Mr Dooley has also joined us from the Leeds United Foundation. He will be familiar to many of your children as 
their sports coach and will be joining our Higher Level Teaching Assistants team from September, covering some 
of the classes throughout school while our teachers have their PPA time.  
 
It is with great sadness that we bid farewell to many of our existing teachers who are all leaving Beeston Primary 
to relocate elsewhere. We wish Mr Walker (6TW), Mrs Walker, Mr Cosford, Miss Fawcett all of our best wishes in 
their next ventures.  
 
Mr Smallman (2JS) and Mrs Dyer (3HC) will be leaving us at the end of term to pursue their careers in new schools, 
again we wish them all the best – they will be fab!  
 
We also say a fond farewell to Miss Staruzyk who will have supported many of your children in classes over the 
years, Miss Staruzyk is moving to a high school for a new challenge – good luck!  
 
We wish Mrs Higney from the office our luck with her maternity leave – Mrs Wake will be covering her role in the 
office from September. Congratulations also to Miss Begum who will be leaving her role as teaching assistant and 
will be joining our Inclusion Team as a Behaviour Support Worker.  
 
Finally, we would like to take this opportunity to thank Mrs Hill for the dedication and love she has shown to Beeston 
Primary School over the years. She has taken the decision to retire and spend some well-deserved time on herself 
after 27 years! Mrs Hill has taught and supported many of our pupils over these years and will have taught many of 
our parents who now have children in school too. We wish Mrs Hill all the best in her retirement – she will be sorely 
missed.  
 
We would also like to take this time to remind you of some of the things that will happen in school next week.  
 
Pupil Reward Points 
 
Pupil Reward Points has been a hugely popular, new system this year that the children absolutely love. The final 
day to make any prize claims will be Tuesday 19th July and the last prizes of this academic year will be given out 
on Friday 22nd July. The raffle ticket draw for the bike will take place on Wednesday 20th July and will be announced 
on our Facebook page. If your child has any problems logging on or claiming their prizes then please ask them to 
attend our Pupil Reward lunchtime club on Tuesday 19th July. All remaining points will clear on Friday 22nd July, 
ready for the new academic year.  
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Uniform Swap Shop 
 
Our Friends of Beeston PTA will be arranging a uniform swap shop in September, which will run half-termly 
throughout the next academic year. We have all felt the pinch with current living costs and to help with that we 
would like any outgrown uniforms to be donated to school so that we can reuse them for other children. If you have 
any spare uniforms at the end of this term that your child/children have grown out of then we ask you kindly donate 
them to school. The PTA will then sort the clothing in to categories and the clothes will be cleaned and laundered 
over the Summer break. We will then be holding a stall in school in September where other families can then make 
use of the outgrown uniforms.  
Please donate any unwanted uniform on Wednesday 20th July by sending them in bags to your child’s class teacher 
or the main office. 
 
Non-Uniform Day 
 
We will be holding a non-uniform day on Friday 22nd July in celebration of all we have achieved during this academic 
year.  
 
PE kits 
 
As per a recent letter sent to parents from our PE Team, we will be tightening up on the expectations around PE 
uniform from September. Pupils must have a white t-shirt and black shorts or black leggings for PE lessons, please 
see our website for more details https://www.beestonprimaryschool.co.uk/uniform/. 
If children do not have the correct uniform for PE then 1 reward point will be deducted for that lesson.  
 
We wish you all an enjoyable Summer and ensure you stay safe. See you all back in school on Wednesday 7th 
September.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
The Senior Leadership Team 
 
 
 
Mr N Edensor                   Mrs B Tidey                                        Mr S Nicholson  
Headteacher                    Senior Deputy Headteacher               Deputy Headteacher  
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